
Request for New Uniform Standards or Changes to 

Uniform Standards

Name of Person Requesting Change: Karen Givens and Katie Campbell

Affiliation: Compact Office

Contact Email: kgivens@insurancecompact.org

Contact Phone Number: (402) 620-4142

Request is For: Amendment to Existing Standard

Section and subsection(s) of Uniform Standard if applicable: Proposing amendments to 

Section 1. Additional Submission Requirements, B. ACTUARIAL MEMORANDUM 
REQUIREMENTS provision.

Detailed description of the request, including the scope if a new Uniform Standard, and if 

appropriate also include proposed language consideration: Remove the group annuity 

contract description requirement from the actuarial requirements section of the 
standard as this requirement is unnecessary and generates objections because most 
companies are unsure what to include to satisfy this requirement.

Proposed revised section would read:

B. ACTUARIAL MEMORANDUM REQUIREMENTS

(1) An actuarial memorandum shall be prepared, dated and signed by a member of the 
American Academy of Actuaries who certifies the contract is a group annuity exempt 



from compliance with the NAIC Annuity Nonforfeiture Model 805;

Detailed explanation of the reason for the request. If a new Uniform Standard, please 

provide support that this type of product has been filed and approved in Compacting 

States. If an amendment to an existing Uniform Standards, please provide support for how 

circumstances or underlying assumptions (whether in regulation, in the marketplace or 

otherwise) have changed: The revision is requested to make reviews more efficient and 
eliminate objections.  Since these filings are exempt from nonforfeiture compliance a 
certification to that fact should be sufficient to satisfy actuarial requirements under the 
standard.

 Is this change currently accepted in Compact states? Unknown

Would  this change conflict with any NAIC Model laws or regulations? No


